Tranby College has been spending these recent months readying for the introduction of
the Tranby College Personal Education Plan. As a school we want to be able to celebrate
each student’s success and with this in mind we are engaging families and students in the
creation of individual student goals to begin in 2021. Staff from the College will be
working with each and every student in creating, monitoring, supporting and then
celebrating goals that students have set for themselves in consultation with families and
teachers. This is an exciting new development for Tranby College and one of the great
benefits and assets of being a small school where each student’s individual needs and
interests are being catered for.

In addition to the above we are introducing dedicated Literacy Blocks in the Junior School.
Literacy is a key for academic success and so we are introducing dedicated, uninterrupted
time for students to focus on their literacy. This will be supported by a significant
professional development program that our Junior School staff have been working on this
year. We have been trialling this program in classes and this will be introduced from the
start of next year for all Junior School classes. All our Junior School students will benefit
from this new initiative.

In addition, we are also introducing a Gifted and Talented program for studentsin Years 5,
6, 7 and 8. Students will be invited to participate in this program based on data from
academic testing and will provide an extension program for our most able students. We
want all students to advance and from next year we will have mechanisms for students
who need academic support because of particular needs, as well as extension for our
most able students.
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